

## NATIONAL ARCHITECTURAL ACCREDITING BOARD, INC.

1735 New York Ave NW | Washington, DC 20006 info@naab.org | 202.783.2007 | www.naab.org

July 30, 2019

H. Frederick Sweitzer Provost University of Hartford 200 Bloomfield Avenue West Hartford, CT 06117

Dear Mr. Sweitzer:

At their July 2019 meeting, the directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) reviewed the Substantive Change Application submitted by the University of Hartford Department of Architecture.

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the board voted to approve the Substantive Change request for the addition of a new M. Arch Track 3. The addition of this third M. Arch track is expected to be implemented as proposed in the application.

On behalf of the NAAB, thank you for your support of accreditation in architecture education.

Very truly yours,

Kevin Flynn, FAIA President

Keven J. Flyn

CC:

Seth Holmes, AIA, Director